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I'm in support of HB 3155 because this will increase recreational opportunities for 

everyone in Oregon. HB 3155 will make recreation easier in the state as well. Instead 

of loading up ATV's on a trailer to a different location a short distance away, they can 

just be driven there. This will also increase revenue for DMV through increased 

registration fees.  

 

Thank You 

Corey Shelton 


